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Say Something Anonymous Reporting System (SS-ARS) 

 

An organization called Sandy Hook Promise has a program called the Say Something 

Anonymous Reporting System (SS-ARS).  The program allows students at participating 

middle and high schools to submit secure & anonymous safety concerns to help identify 

and intervene at-risk individuals before they hurt themselves or others.   

Students can submit tip information via the SS-ARS website, the SS-ARS app, or by 

calling their hotline. Students can seek help for themselves, or submit a tip about 

another regarding issues such as sexting, possessing matches and lighters, truancy, 

anger issues, tobacco, depression, etc.  Currently, Steele Canyon High School is the only 

school in Sheriff's jurisdiction participating in the SS-ARS program however Sandy Hook 

Promise is actively working with other schools throughout San Diego County to 

implement their program. 

Tips submitted to SS-ARS are initially received and screened by the SS-ARS Crisis Center 

staffed by trained counselors.  The counselors collect information from tipsters and pass 

the information along to administrators of the participant school as well as the School 

Resource Officer using an online tip information manager called P3 Tips. 

If the information submitted via SS-ARS is deemed by a SS-ARS crisis counselor handling 

the tip to be a life-safety concern (e.g., suicidal issues, domestic violence, planning 

school attack, weapons, human trafficking, etc.), the Crisis Center will call the Sheriff's 

Communications Center.  When this occurs, Communications Supervisors and Lead 

Dispatchers will access the P3 Tips system, review the information and create a call for 

service.  Often, these kinds of calls will be dispatched to a patrol deputy for handling. 
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Once the tip is received and documented by the Crisis Center, an email will be sent with 

a PDF attachment providing all information collected in the tip.  The Communications 

Center will email the PDF to the deputy investigating the tip. 

 

 




